

August 25, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation, and Research
Wake Technical Community College
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of April 21, 2016, notifying the Commission of your intent to rename the A.A.S. in Global Logistics and Distribution Technology program to the A.A.S. in Supply Chain Management program, effective fall 2016. This is a change in program name only. All associated credentials within the program remain unchanged.

We acknowledge the information and will add the information to our files.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

Sal amstign

SLA/JWS:efk

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President

Dr. Larry L. Earvin